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DECR Chairman meets the newly appointed Russian
ambassador to Mongolia

DECR Communication service, 31.01.2023. 

 On January 31st, the Department for External Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate hosted a
meeting between DECR Chairman Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk and the newly appointed
Russian Ambassador to Mongolia Andrei Evsikov.

 The participants discussed issues of mutual interest. In particular, Vladyka Antony told his guest about
the activities of the parish of the Holy Trinity Church in Ulaanbaatar.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90007/
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